
Hi Fritz,  
 
I hope this finds you well. I am reaching out because we are looking at doing a small bump-out addition for my 
office at 314 Route 108. In order to do this addition, do I need to present this revised site plan to the Planning 
Board and / or zoning?  
 
Also, I would like to introduce you to Clay Mitchell. Clay is my business partner at Revolution Energy and a 
good friend. He has extensive experience in town planning. Currently, I find myself very busy with the other 
aspects of the business and I have decided to reach out for help with the planning process. I know that Clay is 
much more efficient at this process.  
 
Brian Hamor, my brother and architect for the project, is also CC'ed on this email. I have included the two 
concepts that his office has put together. The design may change, but it's a start. The space is small, but will 
work for my needs.  
 
I look forward to taking the next steps.  
 
~ Sarah  
 
 
Sarah Greenshields 
 
 
 
www.little-tree-education.com 
(603) 742-TREE 

“To aid life, leaving it free, however, to unfold itself, that is the basic task of the educator.”  

Dr. Maria Montessori  

 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Lauren Josselyn <lauren@hamor.com> 
Date: Thu, Jun 11, 2015 at 12:36 PM 
Subject: Additions with a site plan 
To: Sarah Greenshields <Sarah@little-tree-education.com> 
Cc: Brian Hamor <brian@hamor.com> 
 

Hello  
 
I wanted to send you over the possible additions in the context of the site plan. We were not sure which you 
would prefer so we sent two options. One shows the walls inside the addition and the second jut shows the 
outline. Let me know your thoughts. 
 
Thanks  
Lauren  
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